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Changes to the Meaningful Use Public Health Reporting 
Website 

 

 

   
IMPORTANT  

 
On 10/16/2015, the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 
published a final rule Stage 3 and Modifications to Meaningful Use in 2015 
Through 2017 introducing changes to the EHR Incentive Programs for 2015 
and beyond which are effective December 15, 2015. The Meaningful Use 
Public Health Reporting website has been updated to reflect these 
changes to Meaningful Use.  

 
 
Contact Details 

877-646-5410 - Option 3 
MUPublicHealthHelp@health.ny.gov  

 

 

 

    

 

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate 
as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or 
medical advice. 

 

http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2015-10-16/pdf/2015-25595.pdf
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2015-10-16/pdf/2015-25595.pdf
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/publichealth/index.aspx
mailto:MUPublicHealthHelp@health.ny.gov
https://www.emedny.org/meipass/index.aspx
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